
& Prescription Drug 
Affordability Boards

DOCTOR VOICES

Non-medical people 
should not be making 

medical decisions.

A recent survey found that specialty doctors are worried about 
the impact of prescription drug affordability boards on patients.

Here’s what they have to say:

If affected patients’ medical plans have 
essentially created a PDAB formulary, 

this will limit prescribing freedom 
and particularly be problematic in 

patients with limited options.

There are no benefits to 
PDABs. Decisions will 
be based on money, 

not on patient safety.

I would avoid prescribing 
drugs that take up 

more of my time trying 
to get approved.

–HIV Specialist, Oregon

–Endocrinologist, Maryland

–Rheumatologist, Maryland

–Rheumatologist, 
Maryland Treatment 

decisions need 
to stay between 

patients and 
doctors.

Source: valueofcarecoalition.org/doctor-survey-study

https://valueofcarecoalition.org/doctor-survey-study/

